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Dear Parents: 

We are excited to be welcoming your child into kindergarten for the 2022-2023 school year.  In 

preparation for your child’s enrollment, the following items must be completed and brought with 

you to kindergarten screening: 

 

 

1. An Original or Certified Birth Certificate, Custody papers if applicable 

2. A copy of an up-to-date immunization record or letter of exempt 

 

Current Ohio immunization requirements for Kindergarten admittance include: 

● 4 or more doses of Diptheria, Tetanus, Pertussis (DTaP) 

● 3 or more doses of Polio 

● 3 doses of Hepatitis B 

● 2 doses of Measles, Mumps, Rubella (MMR) 

● 2 doses of Varicella (chickenpox) 

 

If your child’s immunizations are not up-to-date, you will need to contact the health department 

or your primary care physician as soon as possible to obtain the missing requirements.  The 

Seneca County Health Department may be reached at 419-447-3691 or 1-800-698-3691.   

 

Please contact me if you have any further questions regarding the documents needed for 

kindergarten screening or if you have any medical concerns for your student’s upcoming school 

year.   

I am looking forward to meeting with you and your kindergartener this spring.  

Thank You, 

Charita Hartman LPN 419-986-5166 ext 204 
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